Oct 3, 2014

Hello parents, guardians and students,
-There will be a meeting of the Home and School on Tuesday, Oct 7th at 6:30 pm in the cafeteria. Interested parents are welcome to attend.
-The grade 7 Immunization Clinic ran very smoothly today.  Thank you to Mrs. Lisa Hovey and Mrs. Louise Kinney for volunteering their services today.  The public Health nurses were very complementary of our student behavior today.
- Fitness Friday- “Just Dance theme” was a lot of fun today.  Many thanks to our students from Dance Zone for facilitating a high tempo dance workout.  Pat on the Backs and student of month certificates were also presented to students. 
- Picture re-takes are scheduled for Oct 29th and orders are due on Oct 7th.
-Our cafeteria is offering a Thanks Giving lunch option on Tuesday, October 7th.  Sliced Roast Turkey, Mashed Potatoes, Homemade Dressing, Vegetable, Gravy, Apple Crisp and Milk for $6.00.  This will be offered to elementary and middle school students.  If your child has pre-ordered a meal on Tuesday, you may send in the additional money to purchase the Turkey meal. 
- There will be no school for students on Thursday Oct 9th and Friday, Oct 10th due to Professional Learning Days for teachers. 
- Students in grades 1-5 in Anglophone South School District will be participating in the Flouride Mouth Rinse Program for 2014-2015. We will begin the treatment starting on Monday, Oct 20th.  Our Home and School association will be assisting with the process this year.  A consent form has been sent home with your child today.  Please complete  the form and return to the school on Monday, Oct 6th. 
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Michael Whelton      
